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Senate Community Affairs Committee. 
 
I wish to make a submission re the Stronger Futures Legislation, urging that there be genuine consultation with the Aboriginal People leading to community 
empowerment that gives the people the sense of being in charge of their own lives.  Sincerely, Jean Giese  OAM,  




